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Dear Colleagues, 
 

We hope you are all safe and well. 

 

Once again, our congratulations on having you paper accepted for EFMA2020 in Dublin on 24th to 

27th June. 

 

Apologies for the delay in providing you with an update regarding the status of the EFMA2020 Meetings in 

June as a result of the COVID-19 virus. 

Unfortunately, it has now become clear that the Conference will not now happen due to travel restrictions 

and associated constraints around the ability to gather in large groups. Irish government advice is that such 

restrictions will extend beyond the period scheduled for the Conference to take place and therefore our 

decision is unavoidable.   

We very much regret having to take this cancellation decision and wish you all well during this most difficult 

of circumstances. 

The EFMA conference will be held in 2021 as planned and if you have already registered for the 2020 

conference, your EFMA2021 registration fee will be waved or you can use it to cover your paper submission 

fee of the European Financial Management (EFM) journal for the next 12-15 months.  

King regards, 

EFMA Board  

EFMA2020 Conference Organizers  
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